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Sub-Committee on Lady Engineers

for the 2009 charity project, the Lady Engineers’ Sub-
Committee decided to visit the Sri Raghavendra Divine 
Society Orphanage Home in Kajang again on 21 February 
2009 as we would like to follow up on the progress of the 
children since our last visit.  

Engr. Magdalene Tan, Engr. Chin Lee Leng, Engr. 
Gowry d/o Thambi Rajah and Engr. Toh Ai Ching were 
at the home at 11.00 a.m. There are currently 13 children at 
the home. At the time of our visit, two older children were 
in school while the rest were already dressed and waiting 
anxiously for our visit. 

After a brief chat with the person in charge and the 
house mother about some of the children who have been 
around since the last visit and the general affairs of the 
home, all of us went to a Pizza Hut outlet in Kajang.

At Pizza Hut, the children were all seated at a long table 

while waiting for food to be served. Engr. June Lau Yuk Ma 
then joined us at the restaurant. The house mother led the 
children in a prayer of thanks before they were allowed to 
partake the food, which consisted of pizza, fried chicken, 
mushroom soup, fried potatoes and Milo.  

The children were not allowed any cold drinks or 
seafood as advised by the house mother. We also packed 
some food for the two older children who were not able 
to join us for the lunch outing. After everyone had their 
fill, we took a group photograph with all the children in 
front of the Pizza Hut outlet. We then sent the children 
back home. The children thanked us for the visit before we 
left the home at 1.00 p.m. n 
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